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Date: April 23, 2020 
 

To 
The Department of Corporate Services –CRD 
Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd 
P.J.Towers, Dalal Street 
MUMBAI – 400 001 

To 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
5th Floor, Exchange Plaza 
Bandra (E),  
MUMBAI – 400 051 

Scrip Code: 509675/HIL; Through Listing Centre Scrip Symbol: HIL: Through NEAPS 
 

Dear Sir / Madam,  
 

Sub:  Resuming of production and manufacturing operations at Company’s Manufacturing Facilities. 
  
In continuation to our earlier communication dated March 23, 2020, we would like to inform you that 
Company has made applications with the local authorities seeking their consent to start our 
operations in a phased manner wherever possible.   In response to our application few states, viz., 
Odisha (Balasore), Jaisidih (Jharkhand), Golan (Gujarat) & Jhajjar (Haryana) have provided their 
approval for starting manufacturing activities subject to fulfilling of certain conditions in line with MHA 
guidelines. The Company is considering the same seriously for compliance and then starting the 
manufacturing activities in the said plants.  Also the company has started few dispatches in the 
unaffected areas.  
 

The Company has put in place all precautionary measures, testing and monitoring mechanisms as 
required by the respective MHA and State Government guidelines with respective to maintaining 
hygiene conditions, sanitization, monitoring temperature of all employees/workforce, social 
distancing etc., while commencing the operations. 
 

Our products already in the distribution channels will continue to be available for sale in unaffected 
geographies.  
 

Our international operations are working at reduced capacities in line with local stipulations and we 
are fully compliant with all regulations in those geographies.  Sales are continuing through multiple 
channels and we will share an update when normalized activity is resumed. 
 

HIL prioritizes safety and health of its employees and also its customers and will ensure that it is fully 
geared to scale up when permitted. 
 

Further, due to the Covid 19 pandemic and the restrictions imposed by the Government(s), we are 
working from home with limited infrastructure and hence, unable to submit signed disclosures. 
Considering the above, we request you to consider this outcome as sufficient compliance and take the 
same on your record and arrange to bring the same to the notice of all concerned.  
 

The above disclosure is also available on the website of the Company @ www.hil.in 
 

Thanking You 
for HIL LIMITED  

 

 SD/- 
G Manikandan 
Company Secretary & 
Financial Controller 

http://www.hil.in/
http://www.hil.in/

